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Tri-City School Update 

Greetings church family! 

It’s been over three weeks of school now 

and it’s been a great year thus far!   

 Perhaps the most exciting was our 

Parents’ Night on August 25th.  We had every 

parent and grandparent that lives nearby come 

out!  What a turnout!  It was such as blessing to 

fellowship together as a school family and get 

connected for the school year.  I’m so 

thankful to God for the commitment each 

family has to this school!  

One thing that we have all loved 

getting to do was to learn to love God’s 

nature, particularly some of the plants He’s 

created.  Our fourth graders have been 

reading about a hero, George Washington 

Carver, who not only liked plants, but loved them!  Each student has their 

own plant that they not only get to take care of, but also get to name.  

Some of our plants names include Mr. Fuzzball, Miss Lily, Bambie 

Bamboo and Old Granny.  I’m looking forward to all the other activities 

and experiments we will get to do 

with plants this quarter! Let’s pray 

that as each student has a plant to take 

care of, they will get to learn more 

about Creation and their Creator!   

 In addition to learning about 

God as our Creator, we’ve also been able to spend time praising God, that 

is, thanking God for who He is (and not just what he’s done).  We’ve 

started and will continue to add to our praise wall.  With our wall, we can 

continue to think and be reminded about who God is.  The more we know 

Him, the easier it is for us to trust Him!  
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Another thing I am excited for school year is that we are planning 

to update our school’s technology!  We are looking into and planning to 

replace our old desktops with new laptops, allowing computers to be 

moved easily from room to room as well as make room science 

experiments, more plants to grow, or something else God has in store! 

Any and all contributions, whether financially or prayerfully would be 

much appreciated! 

Our Spiritual Needs 

*For each child to have a personal relationship with Jesus.  

*For every parent and family for divine wisdom, strength, and patience. 

*For every teacher and school volunteer, that the light of Jesus would flow 

out of their heart to others. 

Other Needs 

*Donations to update our outdated computers 

*Tech savvy person to help with technology, internet, Wi-Fi, etc.  

*Volunteers to help with school canvassing program and other outreach 

opportunities (We can’t get started without volunteers!) 

*Hymnals for the students to sing and play from (small or regular) 

Thank you for all your prayers and support of Tri-City SDA School! 

Please continue to keep us in your thoughts and prayers! 

Miss Bee  

(262) 271-2129 

mbresnahan@misda.org 

School Facebook Page: Tri-City Seventh-day Adventist School 
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